2005 ford excursion fuse panel diagram

Power mirror switch, Power mirrors non-memory , Driver seat switch memory , Memory module
logic power. Headlamp switch parklamps and switch backlight feed , Parklamps, License plate
lamps, Foglamp relay coil, Trailer tow electric brake controller illumination , BSM autolamp,
parklamps Foglamp indicator. Rear window defroster switch, Rear window defroster indicator
climate control head , Heated outside mirrors. Trailer tow back-up lamps relay, Trailer tow
7â€”wire connector back-up lamps , Trailer tow parklamp relay, Trailer tow 7â€” and 4â€”pin
connectors parklamps. Fuel pump relay, Fuel pump shut-off switch, Fuel pump driver module,
Fuel pump motor. Moonroof switch illumination, Radio delayed accessory feed , Flip window
switch, Flip window motors, EHAM antenna amplifier navigation radio. Trailer tow electric brake
controller, Trailer tow 7â€”wire connector electric brake. Instrument cluster high beam
indicator, High beam headlamps. Console power points front and rear of console , Instrument
panel power point bench seat. Trailer tow battery charge relay, Trailer tow 7â€”way connector
battery charge. Driver seat motor switch non-memory , Memory module, Power memory mirrors,
Adjustable pedals switch and motor. Rear window defroster relay, Rear window defroster grid,
Heated mirrors Fuse 8. Power windows circuit breaker , Main window switch, Window motors,
Window switches, Moonroof module. Hi-beam relay: Fuse 35, Hi-beam headlamps, Hi-beam
indicator. Rear window defrost relay: Fuse 8 heated mirrors , Rear window defroster, Heated
outside mirrors, Rear window defroster indicator climate control head. Trailer tow battery
charge relay: Trailer tow 7â€”wire connector battery charge. Trailer tow park lamp relay: Trailer
tow 7â€”wire and 4â€”wire connectors park lamps. Trailer tow back-up lamp relay: Trailer tow
7â€”wire connector back-up lamps. Passenger Compartment Fuse Panel Protected Circuits.
Radio, Secondary Fusing for Audio Options. Cigar Lighter , Data Link Connector. Interior Lamp
Relay. Battery Saver Relay. Horn Relay. Accessoiy Delay Relay. Quarter Flip Window Motor.
Instrument Panel Auxiliary Power Point. Diesel only: Alternator "A" Field. Floor Console
Auxiliary Power Point. Cargo Auxiliary Power Point. Diesel only: Not Used. Gasoline only:
Engine Control. Junction Box Battery Feed. Gasoline only: Not Used. Diesel only: Injector Driver
Module. Power Seats, Adjustable Pedals Trailer Tow Electronic Brake. Gasoline only: PCM
Power. Diesel only: PCM Power. Trailer Tow Battery Charge. Circuit Breaker: Power Windows.
Park Lamp. Fuel Pump. Rear Wiper. Rear Washer. Front Washer. Blower Motor. EEC Power. Not
Used. Powertrain Control Module Diode. Power point - floor console. Power point - 3rd row.
Power point - instrument panel. Power point - right rear quarter. Daytime running lamps. Rear
seat controller. Engine control, Climate control ; Diesel engine only. Ignition switch Rim feed.
Trailer tow park lamps and backup lamps. PATS module, transceiver. Trailer tow electric brake.
Auxiliary blower motor. Left-hand power seats. Right-hand power seats. Trailer tow battery
charge. Not used. Front blower motor relay. Powertrain EEC relay. Heated backlite relay. Trailer
tow battery charge relay. Delayed accessory relay. Starter relay. Lake Ford helped make these
videos. The video above shows how to replace blown fuses in the interior fuse box of your Ford
Excursion in addition to the fuse panel diagram location. Electrical components such as your
map light, radio, heated seats, high beams, power windows all have fuses and if they suddenly
stop working, chances are you have a fuse that has blown out. If your Excursion is experiencing
electrical problems, you should always check the fuses first, because they are relatively easy to
check and cheap to change. Some Fords have multiple interior fuse boxes including in the trunk
- the video above will show you where the interior fuse box of your Excursion is located. If your
Excursion has many options like a sunroof, navigation, heated seats, etc, the more fuses it has.
Some components may have multiple fuses, so make sure you check all of the fuses that are
linked to the component in question. If you need to replace a blown fuse in your Excursion,
make sure you replace it with one that has the same amperage as the blown fuse. If checking
and replacing the fuse for the component in question doesn't work, we recommend seeking
assistance from a trusted professional mechanic. They should be able to figure out if the
component needs to be replaced or if there is a short or some other problem with your
Excursion. Hans Angermeier has produced over , videos showing drivers how to fix things on
their cars. He has broad expertise on basic repair procedures covering the majority of cars on
the road. Car companies often use the same engines in different cars. They also slightly alter
the styling and sell the same car by two different names amongst other tricks to help offset
development costs. Our system selects the most applicable video for your car based, in part, on
these characteristics. The video displayed may not look exactly like your car, but may be
relevant enough for you to get a good idea how to do it. Getting Started - Prepare for the repair.
Share on. Full list of part and tools. Author Hans Angermeier has produced over , videos
showing drivers how to fix things on their cars. Top up power steering fluid. Help keep your car
as responsive as you are by maintaining proper power steering fluid levels. Replace your car
battery. Did you know that heat is worse for your battery than cold? Replace it every 4 years.
Replace fog lights. Don't be caught in the fog with burnt out fog light bulbs. Change center stop

light. Don't be the guy with your third brake light burnt out. See all videos for the Ford
Excursion. We have a massive and growing video library, but we don't have everything Quick
Links. Instrument Cluster. Warning and control lights. Entertainment Systems. Rear seat
controls. Rear seat entertainment system. Climate Controls. Heater only. Manual heating and air
conditioning. Automatic temperature control. Rear window defroster. Turn signal control. Bulb
replacement. Driver Controls. Steering wheel adjustment. Power windows. Speed control.
Message center. Locks and Security. Anti-theft system. Owners Guide postfmt. USA fus.
Automobile Ford Expedition Owner's Manual pages. Ford motor company freestyle quick
reference guide 12 pages. Ford motor company ford crown victoria owner's guide pages. Ford
motor company ford freestar owner's guide pages. Ford may change the contents without
notice and without incurring obligation. Page 4: Introduction State of California to cause cancer
and birth defects or other reproductive harm. Please take the time to get well acquainted with
your vehicle by reading this handbook. The more you know and understand about your vehicle,
the greater the safety and pleasure you will derive from driving it. Page 5 Service data recorders
in your vehicle are capable of collecting and storing diagnostic information about your vehicle.
To access this information, special equipment must be directly connected to the recording
modules. Ford Motor Company and Ford of Canada do not access event data recorder
information without obtaining consent, Page 7 Be sure to read Driving off road in the Driving
chapter. Snowplowing The Excursion is not recommended for snowplow installation. Ford
makes no representation as to the suitability of the Excursion for snowplowing, in particular
regarding the potential for exceeding vehicle weight limits, airbag SRS deployment sensitivity,
vehicle crash integrity, or powertrain durability. Normal braking is still functional unless the
brake warning light also is illuminated. Four wheel drive indicator if equipped : Illuminates when
four-wheel drive is engaged. Tachometer: Indicates the engine speed in revolutions per minute.
Driving with your tachometer pointer continuously at the top of the scale may damage the
engine. If the gauge continues to show high temperatures, see your authorized dealer. Due to
technical incompatibility, certain recordable and re-recordable compact discs may not function
correctly when used in Ford CD players. Irregular shaped CDs, CDs with a scratch protection
film attached, and CDs with homemade paper adhesive labels should Page 18 9. CLK Clock :
Press to toggle between station mode and clock mode. Press and hold to set the clock. Rewind:
Press for a slow rewind, press and hold for a fast rewind. Fast forward: Press for a slow
advance, press and hold for a fast advance. Headphone jack: Plug a 3. Press again to deactivate
the headphone and activate system speakers. Irregular shaped CDs, CDs with a scratch
protection film attached, and CDs with homemade paper adhesive labels should not be inserted
into the CD player. Page 27 5. MENU control Press to bring up the disc menu. The remote
control unit uses two AAA batteries. The settings of the front seat controls will always override
those of the rear seat controls. Neither the remote control nor the rear seat controls will affect
the volume output of the wireless headphones. Screen housing. Dimmer switch. This unit is
designed to play commercially pressed 12 cm 4. Irregular shaped discs, discs with a scratch
protection film attached, and discs with homemade paper adhesive labels should not be
inserted into the player. The label may peel and cause the disc to become jammed. See your
Ford or Lincoln Mercury dealer. Do not insert foreign objects into the DVD compartment. The
front glass on the liquid crystal display LCD flip-down screen may break when hit with a hard
surface. Page 41 Clean the exterior of the DVD player with a damp cloth. Use of these products
may damage your system. Select 2. Adjust the temperature control to maintain comfort. Direct
the outer instrument panel vents towards the side windows. Do not place objects on top of the
instrument panel as these objects may become projectiles in a collision or sudden stop. When
set to OFF the auxiliary system is turned off. Temperature control: Controls the temperature of
the airflow in the Excursion hdw Owners Guide postfmt USA fus Page Rear Window Defroster
This may cause damage to the heated grid lines and will not be covered by your warranty. At
this point, the headlamps and parking lamps will turn on. Deselect the autolamps after the
desired autolamp delay time maximum of 3 minutes. At this point, the headlamps and parking
lamps will turn off. High beams Push the lever toward the instrument panel to activate. Pull the
lever towards you to deactivate. Turn on the low beam headlamps to illuminate the wall or
screen and open the hood. Cover one of the headlamps so no light hits the wall. Repeat step
3â€”5 for the other headlamp. Close the hood and turn off the lamps. The reading lamps can be
turned on by pressing the rocker control. Replacing exterior bulbs Check the operation of all the
bulbs frequently. Replacing headlamp bulbs 1. Make sure that the headlamp control is in the
OFF position and open the hood. The oil from your hand could cause the bulb to break the next
time the headlamps are operated. Install the new bulb s in reverse order. Pull the old bulb out
from the socket. Rotate bulb socket counterclockwise and remove from lamp assembly.
Carefully pull the bulb straight out of the socket. Twist the socket counterclockwise and

remove. Pull the old bulb straight out. Install the new bulb in reverse order. Release the steering
wheel release control. This will lock the steering wheel in position. Never adjust the steering
wheel when the vehicle is moving. Press the portion of the VENT control to close the power rear
quarter windows. Press and hold the top part of the rocker switch to close the window. When
the mirror detects bright light from front or behind, it will automatically adjust to minimize glare.
There is no switch to turn on, or other operator involvement required other than to start the
vehicle. The turn signal feature can be seen by other drivers who may approach from the rear of
the vehicle. This feature is especially useful to the driver when towing a trailer. Press the ON
control and release 2. Accelerate to the desired speed. It turns off when the speed control OFF
control is pressed, the brake is applied, or the ignition is turned to the OFF position. The trip
computer only operates with the ignition in the ON position. Press the MODE control repeatedly
until average fuel economy is displayed this is the only resettable display. In this mode the
display is off. Compass The compass display is contained in the overhead console. It is also
suggested that upon the sale of the vehicle, the programmed Homelink buttons be erased for
security purposes, refer to Programming in this section. The indicator light will flash slowly and
then rapidly after HomeLink accepts the radio frequency signal. The indicator light will begin to
flash after 20 seconds. For questions or comments, contact HomeLink at The most important
thing you can do to prevent a crash is to avoid distractions and pay attention to the road. Wait
until it is safe to operate Mobile Communications Equipment. Lock the TriDoor with the key,
remote entry transmitter or the power door lock button. Slide cross-bar to the end of the rail.
Press down on the locking feature inside the side rail and slide the cross-bar over it. Slide the
assemblies off the end. Failure to drive cautiously could result in an increase risk of loss of
vehicle control, vehicle rollover, personal injury and death. Twist a thin coin between the two
halves of the remote entry transmitter near the key ring. The dome lamp control must not be set
to the off position for the illuminated entry system to operate. Erasing personal code 1. Enter
the factory set 5â€”digit code. Turn the ignition to the 3 OFF position. The horn will chirp once
to confirm the procedure is complete. Use of these systems may result in vehicle starting
problems and a loss of security protection. Note: Large metallic objects, electronic devices that
are used to purchase gasoline or similar items, or a second coded key on the same key chain
may cause vehicle starting issues. To program additional new unprogrammed key s , repeat this
procedure from Step 1 for each additional key. Ensure that the seat is relatched into place. For
less lumbar support, turn the lumbar support control toward the rear of vehicle. The indicator
light on the control will illuminate when activated. The lid cannot be opened in the upright
position. Lift up armrest to return it to a center seatback. Lift strap to release seat cushion. Stow
headrest into the green caps found on the top of the seat cushion. An unlatched seat may
become dangerous in the event of a sudden stop or collision. The third row seat may be
removed from the vehicle for additional cargo space. Pull the seat release lever to return the
seatback into the upright seating position. This will ensure that the seat will properly latch into
the floor. Push up on the seat to verify that it is latched into the floor. As the belt retracts, you
will hear a clicking sound. This indicates the safety belt is now in the automatic locking mode.
Release the button and pull down on the height adjuster to make sure it is locked in place.
Shorten and fasten the belt when not in use. If you are uncomfortable - try different positions for
the safety belt upper anchorage and seatback which should be as upright as possible; this can
improve comfort. Sitting on the safety belt will increase the risk of injury in an accident. To
disable one-time or deactivate the BeltMinder feature please follow the directions stated below.
As confirmation, the safety belt warning light will flash 4 times per second for 3 seconds. Ford
Motor Company recommends that all safety belt assemblies in use in vehicles involved in a
collision be replaced. Please refer to the Body Builders Layout Book for instructions about the
appropriate installation of additional equipment. If the air bag is not replaced, the unrepaired
area will increase the risk of injury in a collision. Accident statistics suggest that children are
safer when properly restrained in the rear seating positions than in the front seating position.
Booster seats position a child so that safety belts fit better. They lift the child up so that the lap
belt rests low across the hips and the knees bend comfortably. When installing a child safety
seat: Excursion hdw Owners Guide postfmt USA fus Page 80 pounds 36 kg using an upper
torso harness and a belt-positioning booster. Ford recommends the use of a child safety seat
having a top tether strap. Install the child safety seat in a seating position with a tether anchor.
Page 1. Position the child safety seat in a seat with a combination lap and shoulder belt. Pull
down on the shoulder belt and then grasp the shoulder belt and lap belt together. Allow the belt
to retract. The belt will click as it retracts to indicate it is in the automatic locking mode. The
tether strap anchors in your vehicle are in the following positions shown from top view :
Excursion hdw Owners Guide postfmt USA fus Page For vehicles with adjustable head
restraints, route the tether strap under the head restraint and between the head restraint posts,

otherwise route the tether strap over the top of the seatback. Locate the correct anchor for the
selected seating position. If the safety seat is not anchored properly, the risk of a child being
injured in a collision greatly increases. This increases traction which may enable you to safely
drive over terrain and road conditions that a conventional two-wheel drive vehicle cannot.
Department of Transportation-Tire quality grades: The U. Department of Transportation requires
Ford Motor Company to give you the following information about tire grades exactly as the
government has written it. Remember that a tire can lose up to half of its air pressure without
appearing flat. You are strongly urged to buy a reliable tire pressure gauge, as automatic
service station gauges may be inaccurate. Ford Motor Company recommends the use of a
digital or dial-type tire pressure gauge rather than a stick-type tire pressure gauge. Page Always
inflate your tires to the Ford recommended inflation pressure even if it is less than the
maximum inflation pressure information found on the tire. Page Do not attempt to add air to
tires or replace tires or wheels without first taking precautions to protect persons and property.
Use of any tire or wheel not recommended by Ford can affect the safety and performance of
your vehicle, which could result in an increased risk of loss of vehicle control, vehicle rollover,
personal injury and death. Page Ford. If the dissimilar spare tire or wheel is damaged, it should
be replaced rather than repaired. Page 4. Use the tip of the lug wrench to remove any wheel
trim. Loosen each wheel lug nut one-half turn counterclockwise but do not remove them until
the wheel is raised off the ground. Replace the flat tire with the spare tire, making sure the valve
stem is facing outward. Reinstall the lug nuts until the wheel is snug against the hub. Do not
fully tighten the lug nuts until the wheel has been lowered. Use only Ford recommended
replacement fasteners. On all two-piece flat wheel nuts, apply one drop of motor oil between the
flat washer and the nut. Do not apply motor oil to the wheel nut threads or the wheel stud
threads. In general, the larger the number, the wider the tire. Maximum Load Single lb. Refer to
the payload description and graphic in the Vehicle loading â€” with and without a trailer section.
The tires should also be balanced periodically. An unbalanced tire and wheel assembly may
result in irregular tire wear. The tires on your vehicle have all weather treads to provide traction
in rain and snow. However, in some climates, you may need to use snow Excursion hdw
Owners Guide postfmt USA fus Page Vehicle Loading It does not include passengers, cargo, or
optional equipment. Vehicle Curb Weight â€” is the weight of your new vehicle when you picked
it up from your authorized dealer plus any aftermarket equipment. When towing, trailer tongue
load or king pin weight is also part of cargo weight. Maximum Loaded Trailer Weight â€” is the
highest possible weight of a fully loaded trailer the vehicle can tow. Determine the combined
weight of luggage and cargo being loaded on the vehicle. That weight may not safely exceed the
available cargo and luggage load capacity calculated in Step 4. After proper adjustment, the rear
bumper should be no higher than in Step 2. The bumper has a 5, lb. If it is necessary to relocate
the trailer hitch ball position, a frame-mounted trailer hitch must be installed. Page Driving For
more information on starting the vehicle, refer to Starting the engine in this chapter. Extended
idling at high engine speeds can produce very high temperatures in the engine and exhaust
system, creating the risk of fire or other damage. Make sure all occupants buckle their safety
belts. For more information on safety belts and their proper usage, refer to the Seating and
Safety Restraints chapter. Make sure the headlamps and electrical accessories are off. Make
sure the corresponding lights illuminate or illuminate briefly. If a light fails to illuminate, have
the vehicle serviced. To reduce the risk of electrical shock, do not use your heater with
ungrounded electrical systems or two-pronged cheater adapters. The BRAKE warning lamp in
the instrument cluster illuminates and remains illuminated until the parking brake is released.
Extra precautions such as slower speeds and increased stopping distance should be taken
when driving a heavily loaded vehicle. See your authorized dealer as soon as possible. Always
come to a complete stop before shifting into and out of R Reverse. Depending on driving
conditions and load conditions, the transmission may downshift, slow the vehicle and control
Excursion hdw Owners Guide postfmt USA fus Page Press lightly on the accelerator in each
gear. Do not rock the vehicle if the engine is not at normal operating temperature or damage to
the transmission may occur. This is normal. This increases traction, enabling you to drive over
terrain and road conditions that a conventional two-wheel drive vehicle cannot. If the ignition
system gets wet, the vehicle may stall. Page Apply the accelerator slowly and steadily when
starting from a full stop. Avoid sudden braking as well. Page Once through the water, always
dry the brakes by moving your vehicle slowly while applying light pressure on the brake pedal.
Wet brakes do not stop the vehicle as quickly as dry brakes. Page Hazard Flasher Switch
Roadside Emergencies Canadian customers who require roadside assistance, call 1â€”â€”â€” If
you need to arrange roadside assistance for yourself, Ford Motor Company will reimburse a
reasonable amount. To obtain reimbursement information, U. Ford or Mercury vehicles
customers call ; Lincoln vehicle customers call 1â€”â€”â€” Page Fuses And Relays Note:

Always replace a fuse with one that has the specified amperage rating. Using a fuse with a
higher amperage rating can cause severe wire damage and could start a fire. Remove the panel
cover to access the fuses. To remove the fuse panel cover, turn the panel fasteners
counterclockwise. The fuses are coded as follows. An explosion could result in injury or vehicle
damage. Batteries contain sulfuric acid which can burn skin, eyes and clothing, if contacted.
Note: In the illustrations, lightning bolts are used to designate the assisting boosting battery.
Connect the negative - cable to the negative - terminal of the assisting battery. Start the engine
of the disabled vehicle. Once the disabled vehicle has been started, run both engines for an
additional three minutes before disconnecting the jumper cables. Remove the jumper cable
from the ground metal surface. After the disabled vehicle has been started and the jumper
cables removed, allow it to idle for several minutes so the engine computer can relearn its idle
conditions. Ford Motor Company produces a towing manual for all authorized tow truck
operators. Have your tow truck operator refer to this manual for proper hook-up and towing
procedures for your vehicle. Away from home If you own a Ford or Mercury vehicle and are
away from home when your vehicle needs service, or if you need more help than the authorized
dealer could provide, after following the steps described above, contact the Ford Customer
Relationship Center to find an authorized dealer to help you. Page If you own a Lincoln vehicle
and are away from home when your vehicle needs service, or if you need more help than the
authorized dealer could provide, after following the steps described above, contact the Ford
Customer Relationship Center to find an authorized dealer to help you. Page Customer
Assistance In some states in the U. Ford is also allowed a final repair attempt in some states. In
the United States, a warranty dispute must be submitted to the The Dispute Settlement Board
may not be available in all states. Your authorized dealer and a Ford Motor Company
representative will then be asked to submit statements. In those cases where you continue to
feel that the efforts by Ford of Canada and the Excursion hdw Owners Guide postfmt USA fus
Page United States and Canada, provided by a network of more than 4, participating authorized
dealers. If you did not take advantage of the Ford Extended Service Plan at the time of
purchasing your vehicle, you may still be eligible. Since this Page The use of leaded fuel in your
vehicle without proper conversion may damage the effectiveness of your emission control
system and may cause engine knocking or serious engine damage. Page Reporting Safety
Defects U. These quality products have been specifically engineered to fulfill your automotive
needs; Set the parking brake and shift to P Park. Block the wheels. Note: Do not start your
engine with the air cleaner removed and do not remove it while the engine is running. Go to the
front of the vehicle and release the auxiliary latch located under the right center of the hood.
Slide the handle to release the auxiliary latch. Lift the hood until the lift cylinders hold it open.
Transmission fluid dipstick 4. Engine oil dipstick 5. Brake fluid reservoir 6. Underhood relay box
7. Power steering fluid reservoir 8. Air filter assembly 9. Engine coolant reservoir Make sure the
vehicle is on level ground. Turn the engine off and wait a few minutes for the oil to drain into the
oil pan. Put the oil level indicator back in and ensure it is fully seated. Adding engine oil 1.
Check the engine oil. For instructions, refer to Checking the engine oil in this chapter. Page
Battery Maintenance and Specifications Ford production and aftermarket Motorcraft oil filters
are designed for added engine protection and long life. If a replacement oil filter is used that
does not meet Ford material and design specifications, start-up engine noises or knock may be
experienced. Page 2. Put the gearshift in P Park , turn off all accessories and start the engine.
Run the engine until it reaches normal operating temperature. Allow the engine to idle for at
least one minute. Add the mixture to the coolant reservoir, when the engine is cool, until the
appropriate fill level is obtained. Page Recycled engine coolant Ford Motor Company does NOT
recommend the use of recycled engine coolant in vehicles originally equipped with Motorcraft
Premium Gold Engine Coolant since a Ford-approved recycling process is not yet available. Pull
off the road as soon as safely possible and turn off the engine. Arrange for the vehicle to be
taken to a service facility. If this is not possible, wait a short period for the engine to cool.
Gasoline may contain benzene, which is a cancer-causing agent. Observe the following
guidelines when handling automotive fuel: Excursion hdw Owners Guide postfmt USA fus Page
Care should be taken to avoid inhaling excess fumes. The flow of fuel through a fuel pump
nozzle can produce static electricity, which can cause a fire if fuel is pumped into an
ungrounded fuel container. Turn off the engine, remove the fuel filler cap, align the cap properly
and reinstall it. The fuel system may be under pressure. If the fuel filler cap is venting vapor or if
you hear a hissing sound, wait until it stops before completely removing the fuel filler cap. Page
Ask your fuel supplier about gasolines that meet the World-wide Fuel Charter. Running out of
fuel Avoid running out of fuel because this situation may have an adverse effect on powertrain
components. If the fluid level is low. Start the engine. While the engine idles, turn the steering
wheel left and right several times. Turn the engine off. Remove the dipstick, wiping it clean with

a clean, dry lint free rag. If necessary, refer to Identifying components in the engine
compartment in this chapter for the location of the dipstick. High fluid levels can be caused by
an overheating condition. The use of these materials may affect transmission operation and
result in damage to internal transmission components. Replace filter with a new authorized
Motorcraft filter element. Refer to the Motorcraft part numbers chart in this chapter. Reinstall
housing and check transmission fluid level using procedure in this section. Add only enough
fluid through the filler opening so that the fluid level is at the bottom of the opening. Use only
fluid that meets Ford specifications. Refer to Lubricant specifications in this chapter. Page This
could cause filter damage and allow unmetered air to enter the engine if not properly seated.
Replace the two halves of the air filter housing and secure the clamp. Replace the PCV valve
with one that meets Ford material and design specifications for your vehicle, such as a
Motorcraft or equivalent replacement part. The customer warranty may be void for any damage
to the emissions system if such a PCV valve is not used. Service refill capacities are determined
by filling the rear axle to the bottom of the filler hole with the specified lubricant. Page Use of
synthetic or synthetic blend motor oil is not mandatory. Ford design rear axles contain a
synthetic lubricant that does not require changing unless the axle has been submerged in
water. Page Assembly plant 8. Production sequence number Engine number The engine number
the last eight numbers of the vehicle identification number is stamped on the engine block,
transmission, frame and transfer case if equipped. The following table tells you which
transmission or transaxle each code represents. Ford Motor Company will repair or Print page 1
Print document pages. Cancel Delete. Sign In OR. Don't have an account? Sign up! Restore
password. Upload from disk. Upload from URL. Fuse box diagram fuse layout , location and
assignment of fuses and relays Ford Excursion , , , , , , If electrical parts in your vehicle are not
working, the system may have been overloaded and blown a fuse or tripped a circuit breaker.
Before you replace or repair any electrical parts, check the appropriate fuses or circuit breakers.
To check a fuse, look at the silver-colored band inside the fuse. If the band is broken or melted,
replace the fuse. The fuse panel is located below and to the left of the steering wheel by the
brake pedal. To remove the fuse panel cover, turn the panel fasteners counterclockwise.
Necessary cookies are absolutely essential for the website to function properly. This category
only includes cookies that ensures basic functionalities and security features of the website.
These cookies do not store any personal information. Any cookies that may not be particularly
necessary for the website to function and is used specifically to collect user personal data via
analytics, ads, other embedded contents are termed as non-necessary cookies. It is mandatory
to procure user consent prior to running these cookies on your website. Always disconnect the
battery before servicing high current fuses. Always replace a fuse with one that has the
specified amperage rating. Using a fuse with a higher amperage rating ca
mk6 golf headlight
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n cause severe wire damage and could start a fire. Never replace a broken fuse with anything
other than a new fuse. Use always an intact fuse of the same color. If a fuse blows again contact
a qualified service center. Main Page. This website uses cookies to improve your experience.
We'll assume you're ok with this, but you can opt-out if you wish. Close Privacy Overview This
website uses cookies to improve your experience while you navigate through the website. Out
of these cookies, the cookies that are categorized as necessary are stored on your browser as
they are essential for the working of basic functionalities of the website. We also use third-party
cookies that help us analyze and understand how you use this website. These cookies will be
stored in your browser only with your consent. You also have the option to opt-out of these
cookies. But opting out of some of these cookies may have an effect on your browsing
experience. Necessary Always Enabled. Non-necessary Non-necessary.

